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COUNTY OF SONOMA  
PERMIT AND RESOURCE MANAGEMENT DEPARTMENT 

2550 Ventura Avenue, Santa Rosa, CA  95403-2829 
(707) 565-1900     FAX (707) 565-1103 

 

Notice of Discontinued Address 

This is a Street Address change and may be a Mailing Address change to your records 
 

NEGRI EVELYN M TR ET AL 
PO BOX 306 
OCCIDENTAL, CA 95465 
 

October 24, 2022  

 
Dear NEGRI EVELYN M TR ET AL:          

This letter is notification of discontinued situs/street address(es) for the following parcel. The discontinued address(es) 
is/are: 

  

Parcel Number  Discontinued Address   

074-312-049  
 

 75 Main St      

       
 

 

 

This brings your parcel into compliance with the addressing requirements of the Fire Safety Ordinance (Sonoma 
County Code Ch. 13, Art. 5, Div. C). 

 

 
 The assignment of an address does not imply or confer any particular legal status for 

any structure or use on this property.  Please see attached Important Owner 
Notification and Change of Mailing Address.  Retain this letter with your important 
documents.  This is the only notification you will receive stating the correct address 
for your property. 

 

 
We will notify the Agencies listed below:   

A.T.& T. 
Comcast 
Pacific Gas & Electric 
SBC (3) 
Verizon Communications 

Fire Agency, Local - Occidental CSD 
Fire Marshal  
Post Office, Local - Occidental / 95465 
Post Office, Regional 
Permit Sonoma Divisions  
Sonoma County Assessor 

Sonoma County 911 Coordinator 
Sonoma County Elections 
Sonoma County GIS  
Sonoma County Water Agency 
Others as needed 

 
If you need any further assistance, please call Lennon Maguire at (707) 565-2581 or send an email to: 
Lennon.Maguire@sonoma-county.org 

 

Thank you.  

Enc(2): Important Owner Notification, Change of Mailing Address   
 

 


